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TECHNICAL CHAMBER OF GREECE 

Department of Eastern Crete 
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Date: 28/12/2015 

 

 

Heraklion 22/12/2015 

 

TOPIC: DECISION OF THE ENVIRONMENT STANDING COMMITTEE OF THE 

TECHNICAL CHAMBER OF GREECE – DEPARTMENT OF EASTERN CRETE 

(TCG – DEC)  IN REGARD TO THE CERTIFICATION STANDARD FOR THE 

SUSTAINABLE MANAGEMENT AND DEVELOPMENT OF MEDITERRANEAN 

BEACHES, COSTA NOSTRUM 

 

 

Following your presentation of the innovative “Certification Standard for the 

Sustainable Management and Development of Mediterranean Beaches, Costa 

Nostrum®” to the Environment Standing Committee of the Technical Chamber of 

Greece – Department of Eastern Crete (TCG – DEC) on 02/12/2015, and taking into 

consideration the benefits of implementing such a standard to Mediterranean 

beaches, we would like to inform you of the unanimous decision of the Environment 

Standing Committee to support your efforts towards the adoption and implementation 

of said standard by both public and private relevant authorities. 

 

Our primary objective being to serve the interests (social, financial and environmental) 

of the wider society as well as to promote the environmental protection of Greek 

beaches, (subsequent to a unanimous decision) we wish to invite all authorities 

responsible for the financial management of the beaches to adopt and implement the 

standard for the sustainable management and development of Mediterranean 

beaches, CostaNostrum®. 

 

 

 

THE PRESIDENT 

 

(illegible signature) 

 

MAVRAKIS NIKITAS 

ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEER 

 


